TELEPHONE : 3973 SUNDERLAND.

2S5 Tloud's Register of Shipping,

55, Fawcett Street,

Sunderland, 24tn August 1935.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 23rd instant,
regarding the Inquiry to be held into the loss of the stesmer
"LA CRESCENTA" I beg to thank you for the copy of my Report

(Sunderland No.31000) and Freeboard Verification Form No.29374.

It has also been noted that I shall be recuired
to give evidence at the Incuiry which will probably be held in
October next.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

- Cololeastld

The Secretary,

LONDON.







